
PARKS AND WILDLIFE COMMISSION NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING
Wednesday, May 29, 2024, 9:00 am – 5:00 pm

Draw Process Working Group Meeting
In Person and Virtual

Members of the Draw Process Working Group, including three Parks and Wildlife 
Commissioners, will be participating in a Draw Process Work Session. Meeting 
discussion is reserved for working group members only. Topics to be discussed 
include, but are not limited to, background information on how limited licenses 
are reissued, public outreach recently conducted on limited license distribution, 
concerns and potential solutions related to the process used to reissue returned 
limited licenses. This is an informational meeting only and no formal regulatory 
action will be taken. A live stream of the meeting will be available for public 
viewing at the following link: Colorado Parks and Wildlife - YouTube

https://www.youtube.com/c/ColoradoParksandWildlife/videos



